
Mr. David Cordero shared that this year is expected to be one of the most critical and 
historic in California water history. The state is moving toward completion and adoption of 
its “Delta Plan” and significant progress is expected in the development of the Bay-Delta 
Conservation Plan.  
 
Together, these plans are expected to chart the legal and regulatory course for projects and 
actions that will improve long-term water reliability and ecosystem restoration in the 
Sacramento-San Joaquin Delta.  
 
There will also be a slew of new water-related legislation introduced in Sacramento, where 
the Democrats have secured super-majority status, and in Washington, D.C. where federal 
funding for water remains a murky issue.   
 
Mr. Cordero is the Government Affairs Manager for the Municipal Water District of Orange 
County (MWDOC), where he oversees the District’s legislative advocacy efforts and 
represents the District in legislative policy development and coordination with other water 
agencies and organizations in the state.   
 
He is also the editor of MWDOC’s monthly electronic newsletter, eCurrents, and its social 
media coordinator.  Additionally, he serves as staff administrator of the Water Advisory 
Committee of Orange County (WACO) and Independent Special Districts of Orange County 
(ISDOC).  For more information about water policy forums visit  
http://www.mwdoc.com/services/legislative-affairs  
 
 

http://www.mwdoc.com/services/legislative-affairs

